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Welcome Baby this Christmas! Christmas is a perfect time to remember that

unplanned pregnancies and the decisions surrounding them have never
been easy.

Pregnancy Resources of Delaware County (PRDC) is a faith-based
organization that provides life affirming support and services that strengthen
families during such times. Their ministry has expanded to also include
homeless families with young children (Family Promise), pregnant women in
prison, and families referred by the courts.

You can help support PRDC in their mission as we Give This Christmas Away.

THE FOLLOWING ARE THIS YEAR'S REQUESTS:
® Money (fill a baby bottle with spare change or check to make a big
difference in a little life)
® New disposable diapers (any size) and pull-ups
® \/olunteers! Check out the website: pregnancyresourcesdelco.org

A table will be set up in the courtyard hallway for you to get an empty baby
bottle to fill with your donations for PRDC through Sun., Dec. 12. Please return
all bottles, even if they are not filled.

Please note: Donations are receipted by PRDC. If you desire a receipt,
provide your name and address with your gift. Checks should be made
payable to Pregnancy Resources of Delaware County.



